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Dear Committee Member: 
 
AOI supports SB 476 as amended.   
 
This measure resolves a very difficult issue relating to cleanups and 
remediation.  The four parties, Oregonians in Action, The Port of Portland, The 
Department of Environmental Quality and AOI, worked diligently to produce the 
amendment. 
 
We urge your support for passage of SB 476. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

John Ledger  
Vice President 


